
                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: AKULA PEDDI BABU

Dear: AKULA PEDDI BABU

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

A. Confidentiality of Information

1. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

2. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

B. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: KEELLA NAGALAKSHMI

Dear: KEELLA NAGALAKSHMI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

C. Confidentiality of Information

3. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

4. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

D. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: UDDARAJU UMA DEVI

Dear: UDDARAJU UMA DEVI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

E. Confidentiality of Information

5. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

6. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

F. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: BOMMIDI KANTHA RAO

Dear: BOMMIDI KANTHA RAO

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

G. Confidentiality of Information

7. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

8. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

H. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: SHAIK MOULA SAHEB

Dear: SHAIK MOULA SAHEB

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

I. Confidentiality of Information

9. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

10. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

J. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: KOLLATI NAGA JYOTHI

Dear: KOLLATI NAGA JYOTHI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

K. Confidentiality of Information

11. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

12. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

L. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: BHOGAVARAPU SRUTHI

Dear: BHOGAVARAPU SRUTHI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

M. Confidentiality of Information

13. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

14. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

N. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: BOTSA RAMAKRISHNA

Dear: BOTSA RAMAKRISHNA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

O. Confidentiality of Information

15. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

16. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

P. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: KOLLI VENKATA RAMANA

Dear: KOLLI VENKATA RAMANA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

Q. Confidentiality of Information

17. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

18. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

R. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: VANAPALLI LAKSHMI KRISHNAPRASAD

Dear: VANAPALLI LAKSHMI KRISHNAPRASAD

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

S. Confidentiality of Information

19. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

20. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

T. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: TANINKI KALYANI

Dear: TANINKI KALYANI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

U. Confidentiality of Information

21. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

22. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

V. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: BALAM LEELA SAI

Dear: BALAM LEELA SAI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

W. Confidentiality of Information

23. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

24. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

X. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: MANTENA PHANINDRA VARMA

Dear: MANTENA PHANINDRA VARMA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

Y. Confidentiality of Information

25. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

26. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

Z. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: PANDIRI SURESH

Dear: PANDIRI SURESH

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

AA. Confidentiality of Information

27. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

28. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

BB. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: BELLAPUKONDA SRAVANI

Dear: BELLAPUKONDA SRAVANI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

CC. Confidentiality of Information

29. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

30. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

DD.Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: NUNNABATTHULA TARUN

Dear: NUNNABATTHULA TARUN

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

EE. Confidentiality of Information

31. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

32. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

FF. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: USALA HEMA MYTHILI

Dear: USALA HEMA MYTHILI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

GG.Confidentiality of Information

33. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

34. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

HH.Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: GAVARA SURYA VENKATA DURGA MANI KRISHNA

Dear: GAVARA SURYA VENKATA DURGA MANI KRISHNA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

II. Confidentiality of Information

35. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

36. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

JJ. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: SHAIK MADEEN

Dear: SHAIK MADEEN

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

KK. Confidentiality of Information

37. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

38. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

LL. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: SARABU MAHIMA GRACE

Dear: SARABU MAHIMA GRACE

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

MM. Confidentiality of Information

39. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

40. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

NN.Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: LANKA SIVA SURYANARAYANA

Dear: LANKA SIVA SURYANARAYANA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

OO.Confidentiality of Information

41. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

42. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

PP. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: MARISETTI LEELA PRAVEENA

Dear: MARISETTI LEELA PRAVEENA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

QQ. Confidentiality of Information

43. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

44. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

RR. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: KETA RAJU

Dear: KETA RAJU

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

SS. Confidentiality of Information

45. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

46. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

TT. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: CHINTAKAYALA HEMA PRIYANKA

Dear: CHINTAKAYALA HEMA PRIYANKA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

UU.Confidentiality of Information

47. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

48. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

VV. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: DHANANI PRASANTHI

Dear: DHANANI PRASANTHI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

WW. Confidentiality of Information

49. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

50. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

XX. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: CHALAPAKA NANDINI

Dear: CHALAPAKA NANDINI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

YY. Confidentiality of Information

51. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

52. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

ZZ. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: MANELLI SURENDRA

Dear: MANELLI SURENDRA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

AAA. Confidentiality of Information

53. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

54. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

BBB. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: MANURU VENKATA LEKHASRI PADMINI

Dear: MANURU VENKATA LEKHASRI PADMINI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

CCC. Confidentiality of Information

55. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

56. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

DDD. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: KOVVASU PRASANTH

Dear: KOVVASU PRASANTH

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

EEE. Confidentiality of Information

57. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

58. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

FFF. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: NAVULLA RAMESH

Dear: NAVULLA RAMESH

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

GGG. Confidentiality of Information

59. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

60. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

HHH. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: MAMIDI KURMA GANESH

Dear: MAMIDI KURMA GANESH

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

III. Confidentiality of Information

61. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

62. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

JJJ. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: KOMMOJU MAHA LAKSHMI

Dear: KOMMOJU MAHA LAKSHMI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

KKK. Confidentiality of Information

63. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

64. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

LLL.Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: VARADA DIVYESWARI

Dear: VARADA DIVYESWARI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

MMM. Confidentiality of Information

65. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

66. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

NNN. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: TANKALA GOPI

Dear: TANKALA GOPI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

OOO. Confidentiality of Information

67. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

68. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

PPP. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: PAVIRALA SATYA SRI SHARMILA

Dear: PAVIRALA SATYA SRI SHARMILA

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

QQQ. Confidentiality of Information

69. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

70. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

RRR. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: GORRELA NOSHINI LAKSHMI

Dear: GORRELA NOSHINI LAKSHMI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

SSS. Confidentiality of Information

71. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

72. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

TTT. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE



                                                                                                                           

Sipcot Industrial Park, Irungattukottai, Sriperumbudur, C 1, Mevalurkuppam, Tamil Nadu 602105

                                                 Appointment Letter

<REF NO: WIPRO INFRA/SERVICING/17/03/2023/APPT NO/16859

Date:17/03/2023

Name of the Employee: PODUGU BHARGAVI

Dear: PODUGU BHARGAVI

This has reference to your application and subsequent interviews you have had with us. We are
pleased to offer you a Consultancy assignment in our WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE, with effect from
07/08/2023 on the following terms and conditions.

The Company undertakes GAS FILLING at various locations and you are being engaged for the
CHENNAI on the following terms & conditions:

Scope of Work

You will be responsible for:

Management reserves the right of changing the scope of your work or your posting based on 
business exigencies.

SALARY WILL BE 1.50 LAKHS PER ANNUM WITH OUT ALLOWANCES

UUU. Confidentiality of Information

73. You will not divulge information about the company, customer, and progress of the project to
any outsider without prior approval from your supervising manager. 

74. You will not undertake similar assignments from competitors of the <Company Name>, during
the course of this contract.

You will take utmost care during the course of this contract in handling business information of
sensitive nature to maintain its secrecy.

VVV. Reporting

You are required to inform the progress of your work to MOOVANEES SERVICEMANAGER

Kindly communicate your acceptance of this contract by signing a copy of this letter and returning it 

to us.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely

HR TEAM

WIPRO INFRASTRUCTURE




